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Cap-and-Trade hurts Oregonians across the state by saddling businesses and
families with additional taxes and costs, ultimately harming our economy and
way of life. 
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America, please stop referring to
members of the Senate or House as
our "leaders".

We do NOT answer to them.
They are our representatives and

should constantly be reminded of
that fact.





